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HIGHLIGHTS FROM CITY COUNCIL 

December 9, 2021 

 

 The City Council approved Pay ap for 6th 
Street in the amount of $11,260.90 but 
withheld $5,000 until grass is estab-
lished. 

 Brian Foster updated the Council with 
results from a workshop meeting for the 
new City Hall. An additional workshop 
meeting was requested for Jan with City 
Staff and Council. 

 The Council approved the 2022 Holiday 
schedule. 

 

Next regular meeting is January 13, 2022 

Capital Improvement Plan Workshop is  

January 6, 2022 

COUNCIL MEETINGS 

Held at Lighthouse Baptist Church 
2nd Thursday of every month—7pm 
CITY COURT 
Held at Lighthouse Baptist Church 
2nd Wednesday of every month—1pm 
PLANNING & ZONING MEETINGS 
Held at Lighthouse Baptist Church 
3rd Thursday of every month—7pm 
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With the US Postal Service announcement last 

month that they will be slowing mail delivery down, 
we highly recommend you have your water bill 

emailed to you and/or sign up for Direct Debit. Wa-
ter bills will still be due the 25th of each month re-

gardless of mail delivery status.  



CITY OFFICES WILL BE CLOSED 

MONDAY JANUARY 17 FOR  

MARTIN LUTHER KING DAY 

 

HARVESTERS MOBILE FOOD PANTRY 

Thursday, January 13 at 10:00 am 

The distribution will take place in the parking lot of the 

St. George United Methodist Church at 303 Grant. 

 

WELCOME NEW BUISNESSES TO ST. GEORGE: 

Midtown Hair Boutique 

Smoke N Out BBQ 
Put an end to late fees on your 

water bill! For your convenience 

you can set up AUTOMATIC DEB-

ITS to pay your water bill. Please 

stop by the City Hall Office and fill 

out our DIRECT PAYMENT EN-

ROLLMENT REQUEST FORM. 

Please bring a voided check or de-

posit ticket to attach to the form. 

To make WATER & SEWER payments more convenient we have 

added an online payment service. Visit our St George website; 

www.cityofstgeorge.org  

You must have your account number and municipal code to regis-

ter. Use Municipality Code StGeorgeKS535. You can also make 

your payment at City Hall by using your credit card. Fees  apply. 

Follow us on Facebook!  City of St George, Kansas 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Saturday January 1— New Year’s Day 

 

Monday, January 17—Martin Luther King 
Day                 

 

If you have any concerns and/or  comments 

About the city please email your 

City council members: 

Tim Pralle: tpralle@wtcks.net 

Nick Cahoj: ncahoj@wtcks.net 

Debby Werth: oneredstratus@hotmail.com 

Judd McCormack: jmccormack@wtcks.net 

Matt Ruhnke: mruhnke@wtcks.net 

Jeremy Holliday:  jholliday@wtcks.net 

With the upcoming change of seasons please remem-

ber whenever snow has accumulated or there is a pos-

sibility that snow will accumulate to such a depth that 

snow removal operations will be required, City Admin-

istration may declare a traffic emergency. If this hap-

pens, notice will be given through local press, radio, 

and other media. During a snow emergency there is no 

parking on primary and secondary snow routes, which 

are: First Street—200 block, Lincoln Street, Wildcat 

Way, Snyder Drive, Lockett Lane. 

  

Please remember water bills are 

Due on the 25th. A LATE FEE will 

Be added to your account if not paid by 
the due date. 

CITY OFFICES ARE OPEN BUT WE ASK YOU NOT TO 

ENTER THE BUILDING IF YOU ARE SICK.  MAINTAIN 

6’ SOCIAL DISTANCING. DO NOT ENTER PAST SER-

VICE COUNTER. WE ARE STILL AVAILABLE BY TELE-

PHONE AND EMAIL TO CONDUCT CITY BUSINESS. 

785-494-2558 or stgeorge@wtcks.net 

WE ARE NO LONGER ACCEPTING CASH. PLEASE USE 

THE DROP BOX FOR  ALL CHECK AND MONEY ORDER 

PAYMENTS OR PAY ONLINE AT  

www.cityofstgeorge.org 


